[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]
November 2016
Dear Three Year Old Families,

We are very excited to jump into December! Our themes this month will be Gingerbread and Christmas. Our classroom is already decked out for the holiday season, but we will continue to add ornaments, garland and more to our tree with the help of our creative students. In the dramatic play area, we have a chimney set up for Santa, as well as the kitchen prepped for holiday baking and a Nativity scene for everyone to enjoy. Our art activities will include stringing garland, dot painting and some more very special projects! We have brought out some very festive table activities, including: dressing Santa, snowflake counting, and several matching games and much more. During circle time, we will be telling traditional Christmas stories as well as singing some fun and goofy songs that they can perform at home. With the temperamental weather we hope to get outside as often as possible, but even on days we are stuck inside, we have large motor group activities to engage in. We will continue our weekly chapel time with Ms. Julie and music time with Mrs. Oehler who is helping us prepare for the upcoming evening program; we hope everyone will be able to attend!
Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays!!
The Three’s Team
Dates to remember:
Thursday December 15th @ 6pm- Christmas Program
Last days of class (Wednesday 12/21 and Thursday 12/22) - Class Parties 
Break begins on 12/23 and resumes on 1/9
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